BANGABASI COLLEGE MAGAZINE.

প্রণিপাতেন পরিপ্রশ্নেন দেবয়া

By Reverence: By Questioning: By Service.

Vol. XXIV. OCTOBER, NOVEMBER & DECEMBER. No 2

1926.

NOTES.

The College closed for the Qujas on Saturday the 9th October, and reopened on Tuesday the 9th November. We take this opportunity of sending our hearty Bijoya greetings to our readers.

Both Dr. S. C. Kar and Dr. S. Chaudhuri are back in our midst. Dr. Kar went to Europe for special studies in March 1925, and returned to his native land a few days before the Pujas. Dr. Chaudhuri as we noticed in our last issue went to Cambridge on invitation and came back a few days after the College reopened. Extracts from Prof. Dr. Chaudhuri's interesting lecture at Cambridge are printed elsewhere. We extend our hearty welcome to both Dr. Kar and Dr. Chaudhuri.

On the day of the closing of the College for the Puja Vacation the staff met in the Library Hall to pay their tribute of respect to the memory of their late lamented colleague Prof. Nalini Kanta Sen Gupta. A condolence resolution was passed in solemn silence, all standing. A representative committee was next formed to raise funds to perpetuate the memory of the deceased in a suitable way. We hope both the staff and the students will readily contribute their little mite for this noble purpose.